
Christmas 

Our final week has seen students completing lots of Christmas activities including quizzes, word 
searches, making rocky road and rice crispy desserts alongside their usual work and assessments. 
Henry and Mia have completed Health and Safety workbooks at college and scored a fantastic 19 
and 17 out of 20.  

We would like to say how well our students have adapted to the new way of working this term and 
as always are proud of all their successes and achievements but also their perseverance and effort. 
Everyone at Cleveland House would like to wish you a happy and safe Christmas and we look 
forward to seeing you all in the New Year.  

 

 

 


